SUNNYVALE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

March 13, 2017

Mr. Jorawar Singh

Ms. Manpreet Kaur

A Orange Cab, Inc.

510 Lawrence Expressway, Suite 217
Sunnyvale, CA 94085

Mr. Singh and Ms. Kaur:

Sunnyvale Department of Public Safety is currently in the process of reviewing your
application for a taxicab franchise renewal, which was received on March 10, 2017.

Pursuant to Chapter 5.36.060 (Taxicabs) of the Sunnyvale Municipal Code (SMC), a public
hearing will be scheduled within forty-five (45) days of receipt of your fully completed
application, for the purpose of determining whether or not the City shall award a franchise.
You will be notified of that date by the Licenses and Permits unit once it has been
determined.

Your current franchise agreement expires on March 14, 2017. Pursuant to SMC Section
5.36.120, this letter authorizes an extension of that agreement until such time as Council
takes formal action on the franchise renewal.

If you should have any questions or concerns, please contact Elaine Ketell, Manager of
Licenses and Permits, at (408) 730-7234 or by email at eketell@sunnyvale.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Cc: Melissa Tronquet, Assistant City Attorney
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